
 
 

 
 
 

June 26, 2003 
 

Ms. Christine Bechtel 
Center for Drug Evaluation and Research  
(HFD-006) 
Food and Drug Administration 
5600 Fishers Lane 
Rockville, MD  20857 
 
Re:  Docket No. 03N-0168; 68 Federal Register 33724; Request to speak at Public Meeting on 
Current Status of Useful Written Prescription Drug Information; 
 
Dear Ms. Bechtel: 
 
PhRMA requests to the opportunity to present at the July 31 meeting as announced in the June 
5 Federal Register.  At this point it is unclear whether I will be doing the PhRMA presentation 
but go ahead and use my name for planning purposes.  Our workgroup on this topic will be 
meeting to assist in the preparation of our comments. 
 
Don’t hesitate to call me if there are any questions regarding this request. 
 
       Sincerely, 
 

 

Alan Goldhammer, PhD 
Associate Vice President,  

US Regulatory Affairs 
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